
Sent: 24/07/2023 4:51:26 PM
Subject: Development application DA2023/0868

Hi

I strongly reject to the application to build an 11 apartment complex proposed on 37-43 Hay
street Collaroy.
Hay street is already over congested with traffic and lack of parking with an ever increased
traffic flow using this road to gain access to the plateau.

Regards
Richard Garlick
1 Hay street
Collaroy
--
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